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I strongly oppose SB 1583 

 

Children do not need sexual training and pornographic material in their school.  

Oregon children are behind in their education due to Covid closures and the lack of 

pertinent educational materials: math, reading, writing, and critical thinking skills not 

porn and DIE indoctrination.  

 

Vote NO on SB 1583 


